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October 15, 2021 

VIA WEB PORTAL 

Ms. Amanda Maxwell 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

PO Box 47250 

Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

Attn:  Suzanne Stillwell, Director of Licensing 

Re: Application for Transfer of Certificate G-173 from Sanitary Disposal, Inc. to Waste Connections 

of Oregon, Inc. 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

On behalf of the applicant transferee Waste Connections of Oregon, Inc, please find an application for 

transfer of certificate and appropriate attachments referenced in the application form.  We are filing this 

today via the Commission’s web portal and providing the filing fee information to accompany the 

application.  Please contact the undersigned,  Jason Hudson or Heather Garland of Waste Connections 

of Oregon should you have any further questions. 

Yours truly, 

WILLIAMS, KASTNER & GIBBS PLLC 

David W. Wiley 

David W. Wiley 

(206) 628-6600

dwiley@williamskastner.com
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